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A 
team from the COCHLEAR CENTER FOR HEARING & PUBLIC HEALTH  
AT JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY believe that people over age 65  
and those with disabilities who rely on Medicare financing  
can have substantial problems accessing appropriate hearing  
aids and guidance in using them, and suggest policies to 
address these problems in the following graphic presentation:
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1.

In order for a Medicare hearing benefit to meet the needs of 
all American seniors, be fiscally sustainable, and leverage the 
paradigm shift in the hearing aid marketplace that will come 
about with over-the-counter hearing aids, the following 
pillars must be considered in hearing benefit policy:

2.

The imminent availability of over-the-counter hearing aids 
will soon allow hearing aids to become an affordable out-of-
pocket expense for many seniors. These OTC hearing aids will 
be able to help many, but not all, seniors depending on the 
severity of the individual's hearing loss.

3.

Coverage for conventional 'prescription' hearing aids will 
still be needed by those with greater degrees of hearing loss 
or those who do not benefit from OTC hearing aids. 

Coverage of hearing care support services will allow seniors 
with hearing loss to receive the essential guidance and 
support services of an audiologist or hearing instrument 
specialist to learn how to best address their hearing loss and 
use hearing aids.


